
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  
ON PROPOSED USES OF STATE REVENUE SHARING 

BY THE CITY OF THE DALLES  
DURING THE 2023/2024 BUDGET YEAR 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council for the City of The Dalles, Oregon, will 
hold a Public Hearing on Monday, June 12, 2023, in conjunction with the City Council 
meeting, beginning at 5:30 PM.   At City hall, 313 Court Street, The Dalles, Oregon.    
This Hearing is provided to hear any comments from public or non-profit 
organizations.  Any interested person representing the above described programs or 
organizations may submit public comment during the meeting via zoom or in person 
and make their proposal known in writing to awilson@ci.the-dalles.or.us by June 9, 
2023.   
 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88147760127?pwd=bzF6UVBBS0EvaDIxTEVyRngrbExm
QT09 
 

Meeting ID: 881 4776 0127 
Passcode: 007612 

Dial in        +1 253 215 8782     OR   +1 346 248 7799 
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